
April   13th   
FTU   Town   Hall  
 
Technology   Day  
We   are   offering   another   date   when   you   can   pick   up   a   hotspot   or   loaner   Chromebook   for  
distance   learning,   if   you   do   not   have   technology   at   home.    We'll   be   at   school   this    Thursday   the  
16th   between   11   am   and   2   pm    (or   until   materials   run   out,   supply   is   limited).   
 
Going   Forward  
There   were   a   lot   of   questions   regarding   report   cards,   seniors   last   day,   last   day   of   the   school  
year,   and   remote   learning   in   general.   The   administrators   as   well   as   all   of   Baltimore   City   are  
invited   to   join   the   Facebook   Live   presentation   from    Dr.   Santelises    on   Thursday   at   5pm.   “Dr.  
Santelises   and   a   panel   of   City   Schools   leadership   will   provide   updates   on   academics/online  
learning,   technology,   and   wholeness   as   they   relate   to   the   current   emergency.”   You   may   join   in  
here    facebook/baltcityschools  
 
Resources  
Faculty   contact   and   class   information:    tinyurl.com/onlinebard  
Listing   of   Faculty   and   Staff   can   also   be   found   here:    baltimore.bard.edu/our-people/faculty/  
Remote   Learning   Resource:    baltimore.bard.edu/remote-learning-resources/  
Parent   Guide:    https://baltimore.bard.edu/parents-guide/  
 
Teachers   Democracy   Project:   "Every   Monday   and   Thursday   we   host   a   discussion   online.  
Mondays   are   a   Parent   Power   Podcast   where   we   have   special   guests   on   a   wide   variety   of   topics.  
Some   upcoming   topics   include   a   3   city   comparison   of   how   parents   and   teachers   are   navigating  
life   and   learning   during   COVID-19.   People   can   listen   live   through   facebook   (check  
https://www.facebook.com/tdpbaltimore/     for   the   latest   link)    and   Thursdays   are   a   phone   or   video  
call   on   Zoom   for   anyone   to   join.  
 
Next   FTU   Town   Hall   meeting   will   be   Monday   April   20th   via   Google   Hangout   Meets.   Look   for   the  
link   from   Dr.   Gamber  
 
Questions,    email   them   to   the    Family   Teachers   Union   (FTU):    b-ftu@bhsec.bard.edu  
 
 
Be   you.   Be   challenged.   Be   ready   for   life.  
Bard   High   School   Early   College   Baltimore  
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